Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday December 17, 2018 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Gary Byers, Kathy Hagen, Matt Kreager, Rolando Banda, Jody Hathaway Administration: Alan Duncan

Citizens:

The meeting was called to order by board vice president Gary Byers
The board approved the minutes for November. Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager All ayes.
The board approved the claim register totaling \$33,184.02
Motion by Byers, second by Kreager. All ayes.

Unfinished Business:

New Business:

Alan would like to replace the lighting at the Rec. Center with LED lights. He will have quotes next month. Also, he is looking into replacing two used treadmills with new ones.

Alan informed the board that he has registered for the IPRA Conference that will be held in February. The board approved his attendance. Motion by Hagen, second by Hathaway. All ayes.

DePews has given Alan some recommendations for the Rec. Center heating systems.

Other Business:

Jody informed the board that she will be resigning. The board thanked her for her service.

Kathy informed the board that Ruth Stultz preschool is proceeding with their plans.

Programs:

The 3, 4 & 5 Grade Basketball tournament was held on Saturday, December 8. Snyders defeated Parkview Noble 20 - 16 to win the championship.

K & 1 and 2 & 3 grade basketball registration has ended. There are eight teams and games will begin on Jan. 5. The next Winter Indoor Market will be held on Saturday, December 22.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm. Motion by Hathaway second by hagen. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Patti Nelson